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We have received your generous gift to our Building to Feed the Hungry capital campaign and want to 

personally thank you. At Community Sharing, we value each and every one of our supporters, and 

appreciate the trust and confidence they place in us to fulfill our mission. 

With your donation, we are one step closer to realizing the construction of a permanent home within our 

community for those in need to come for assistance and a place for our 200+ volunteers to come to 

serve. As you know, there is a tremendous need for our community to serve those individuals and 

families suffering from food insecurity, on a limited fixed income, or with emergency assistance needs.  

With your contribution, we are one step closer to ensuring that no child goes to bed hungry, and no senior 

must choose between paying a heating bill or eating.   

You are truly making a difference for Community Sharing and the individuals, families, seniors and 

children we serve.  You are providing Community Sharing the means to support those in need so that 

they remain contributing members of our community.   

If you have specific questions about how your gift is being used, or you want further information on how to 

continue your support, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are available by phone at 248-889-0347 

or you can visit our website at www.buildingtofeedthehungry.org.   

Thank you,  
 

 

 

 

 

David K. Bell 

President, Community Sharing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Organization Official Name:  Community Sharing  

Tax ID: EIN 90-0175714 

 

Community Sharing is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit community organization.  Donations are tax deductible as permitted by 

law. No goods or services have been provided in consideration of this donation. Please keep this acknowledgement 

letter along with your PayPal receipt for tax purposes. 

 


